
-~-Beginning-~- 
(Intro Plays) 

_____________________ 

Gooooood Morning SILVER TRAIL! This is and Mateo Khloe  coming to you from the  WSTM 

Live studio! Today is Wednesday,  November 4th, 2021. Students at this time please ensure that 

your IDs are on and fully visible. 

_____________________  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

(Pledge Pic Shows) 

_____________________ 

Please Be Seated 

__________________ 

(Computer Shows Affirmation Slide) 

Our affirmation for today is: I respect my Body 

__________________ 

(Computer Shows Moment of Silence Slide) 

At this time, we will observe our One Minute Moment of Silence. 

 ________________________ 

(Anchor 1 Reads Announcements) 

_____________________________________________ 

 

We wish Happy Diwali to all our friends and staff who are celebrating today. The day 

symbolizes the victory of Good over Evil. It is celebrated exchanging sweets with family and 

friends and by lighting up our homes and work places. 

_____________________________________________ 

From Ms. Mankowski 

Join the Silver Strikers at the next STMS Percussion Club! Next meeting is Today, in room 118 

from 3:45 to 5:30 pm  

_________________________________________________________ 

From Mr. Kabeche 

STMS Engineering Club T-Shirts may be purchased from the E-Store on the STMS website. 

Sales are open to all students and staff, please make sure you clearly indicate your shirt size. 

Price of the shirt is $15.00 and these t-shirts are approved to be worn on campus. Remember 

quantities are limited. 

_________________________________________  

From Coach Davis 
Any girls and boys interested in trying out for volleyball please start submitting your paperwork 

to Coach Davis as soon as possible. You may download the paperwork from the STMS website 

and ALL 3 FORMS MUST BE COMPLETED TO TRY OUT. All paperwork must be turned in 

by next Friday the 12th. Please listen to the announcements for the informational meeting date.  

_________________________________________________________ 

From Mrs. Green and Mrs. Louis  

Hello to students intrested in gardening and pollinators. The 4-H meeting, scheduled for 

November 5th has been changed to next Wednesday, November 10th at 7pm. The meetings are 

in Fort Lauderdale. For new information, please see Mrs. Green or Mrs. Louis.  

____________________________________________________ 



Now let's head over to Mateo 

_____________________________ 

Let’s have a moment of mindfulness 

______________________________________________________ 

Now let's see what Naysa has to tell us about today's lunch and weather 

_____________________________________________________ 

Our guest for today is Mrs. Smith. 

_________________________________________________ 

That's it for today. Have a Terrific  Thursday. Stay Safe Mustangs! 

(Outro Plays) 

 


